
Submission ID: 14848

As described in the representation submitted on behalf of L&G on 28 February 2023, L&G and
the Promoter have been actively engaged in negotiations regarding how the Promoter's
compulsory acquisition proposals can be managed outside the DCO process in order to minimise
the impact on L&G's tenants and its operations on L&G's Estate. The parties have made good
progress towards reaching agreement and we consider that the substantive terms are agreed in
principle. L&G will continue to participate in the Examination and reserves the right to make
further submissions and objections in respect of the DCO scheme should final agreement not be
reached with the Promoter. L&G will provide the Examining Authority with a further update at the
next opportunity.


